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Drop-ins are for quick, 10-15-minute questions and are first-come, first-served.  You may have to wait to speak with an advisor if another student is ahead of you.  If that’s the case, please sit tight in the Zoom Waiting Room – an advisor will let you in from the Waiting Room as soon as they are available.

You must log in to Cornell Zoom with your NetID:

Tuesdays from 8am-10am EDT, starting September 8th and ending December 15th
Wednesdays from 2:30pm-4:30pm EDT, starting September 9th and ending December 16th

https://cornell.zoom.us/j/98232646775?pwd=WjFlbndvVHJLQ2lTdnFnZzNFM0NjUT09  
